
Date: April 14th, 2022
To: LPSD School Board Members
From: Tim Welch
Re: School Counselors Report

We are starting to wrap up some things being that it is the end of the year. Here are
a few things that have went on this month:

-ACT was given at 3 of our sites on March 29th:
-Newhalen had 9 students take it
-Nondalton had 1 student
-Chignik Lagoon had 1 student

-Stephen and I have been assisting Mr. Lester with getting things together for the
SNAP meet. There will be about 10-12 presenters Thursday morning of the SNAP
meet participating in the Career Fair. Even though we put it together on a short
notice there have been some thrilled individuals willing to participate and connect
with our students.

-National Honor Society is getting 5 new members of our Chapter with a total of
11 students:

Daniel Wardell- PTA
Ellah Wardell- PTA
Jewel Wonhola- NEW
Kiara Nelson- IGI
Etelani Tupuola- LAG

These students will be inducted into our NHS local Chapter before Prom


